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Scott Callahan’s Family Foundation Pledges Gift to 

Orlando’s Dr. Phillips Center for the Performing Arts 
A recently established philanthropic charity located in Winter Park, Florida, has signed 

a pledge of support to the Dr. Phillips Center this week for a $25,000 gift. 
 

The Callahan Family Foundation has pledged a $25,000 gift to Dr. Phillips Center for the 

Performing Arts, an organization that delivers the arts to children through theater and educational 

programs.  It is the Callahan Family Foundation’s mission to be a catalyst for positive change in 

Central Florida by seeking out and supporting local organizations that effectively provide services 

for children and youth in the community.  The Callahan family has a passion for the theater and is 

pleased for the opportunity to share the arts with the children and youth of Central Florida. 

 

“We are grateful to Scott and the Callahan family for their kindness and generosity,” said Dr. 

Phillips Center CEO Kathy Ramsberger. “This gift will help us continue to advance our mission 

and provide a space where creativity and education converge to nurture students and youth.” 

 

According to Ramsberger, this gift will go directly to the arts center’s Arts for Every Life® annual 

campaign, which supports theater programs for children with special needs, underwrites 

scholarships and youth education programs, and more.  

 

About the Foundation 

The Callahan Family Foundation is a 501(c)(3) committed to giving back to the Callahan family’s 

home cities of Orlando, Winter Park, and the surrounding communities. Providing support for 

local organizations that serve children, arts and culture, or the community in need as a whole are 

at the forefront of the Foundation’s priorities. The Foundation is overseen by Scott Callahan of 

Winter Park and has created a legacy and a commitment for the Callahan family: to foster positive 

change and growth in central Florida. Please visit the CallahanFamilyFoundation.org for more 

information. 
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